
Lake Murray Tennis Club

Board Meeting


April 20, 2023 @ 1:00 P.M.


Present:  Chet Snyder, Frank Riolo, Denise Stefanson, Kaye Listug, Kathy Culver, 

Holly Fields, Lynne Carry


Management:  Kathy and Dan Emmerson


Minutes were sent out previously.  They were approved unanimously.


Financials were also previously sent.  They were approved unanimously.  Since we 
authorized a new Money Market Account, signatures are being collected.


Leagues  - Seth Hill has resolved his team’s issues.  Our junior teams made the 
playoffs.


Social - Our teams are almost complete for the Spring Social on May 6th.


Premises - at present all projects have been completed.


Memorial - we need to come up with the club fundraiser.  The price will be 
announced next month.  We will use sand base, buy bricks, and have them engraved.


New Business - the SUP still is in Draft Form.  Frank participated in a Zoom call 
pertaining to the SUP.  Our club seems to already be in compliance.  As for our 
upcoming election, the first of May will open nominations and close on May 25th.  
On June 5, elections will start and close on June 24th.  Will we have an Annual 
Meeting?  To be determined.


The meeting adjourned at 1:35 PM.



